
Sayyid Al-Hakeem stresses dialogue to address Iraq-Kuwait challenges

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Kuwaiti Ambassador,

Mr. Tariq Abdullah Al-Faraj on 16/10/2023, and discussed bilateral relations and the evolving

situation in the Arab region.

His Eminence underscored the significance of employing diplomatic dialogue to address the

persisting issues between the two nations. H.E. emphasized that their coexistence is inevitable

and, therefore, calls for a judicious approach when dealing with common concerns.

Concerning  the  unfolding  developments  in  Palestine,  H.E.  reiterated  his  appeal  to  the

international community to shoulder its responsibilities in addressing the humanitarian crisis

in the Gaza Strip. Furthermore, H.E. urged an immediate cessation of military operations and

the unimpeded entry of humanitarian aid.


